
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Title: Successful Collaboration: Dhupguri Girls' College 

Empowers Students with Career Training Program 
DATE- 03-04-2024 

In a fruitful collaboration between Dhupguri Girls’ College, NSS Unit, and 

Career Counseling Cell, approximately 35 students were equipped with essential 

English and employability skills through a training program conducted by Anudip 

Foundation from November 2023 to January 2024. 

The initiative aimed to enhance students’ readiness for the job market, both 

within. Through rigorous training sessions, participants gained proficiency in Basic 

English communication and acquired crucial soft skills vital for professional 

success. 

The efforts bore fruit as several students secured job opportunities in various 

esteemed companies upon completion of the program. Their success serves as a 

testament to the effectiveness of the training and the commitment of the college and 

its partners towards the holistic development of students. 

This collaboration not only benefits the immediate graduates but also 

contributes to the broader goal of fostering a skilled workforce in the region. It 

underscores the importance of partnerships between educational institutions and 

organizations like Anudip Foundation in preparing students for the challenges of the 

modern workplace. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


